
March 14, 2016 
 

A special meeting of the Village Board held on the above date was called to order at 8:00 am in 
the Village Hall, 1 West Main Street, Clifton Springs, N.Y.  14432 
 
Presiding:                          Mayor Bill Hunter 
Board Members Present:  Jeff Linsner, Daniel Blondell, Melissa Kumkey                                                
Board Members Absent:  Earl Lincoln 
 
Also present: Bob Raeman, Project Manager from Hunt Engineering and Jason Lannon, Water 
& Street Supervisor and representatives from the bidders. 
                                                     
This bid opening was properly advertised in THE DAILY MESSENGER on February 23, 2016. 
 
Mayor Hunter called the meeting to order at 8:00 a.m. The purpose of this meeting is to open 
bids for the Kendall Street water main replacement from West Main Street to Stephens Street. 
 
Bid #1  
Blue Heron Construction, 9289 Bonta Bridge Road, Jordan, NY  13080 
Bid Price = $177,590.00 
    
Bid #2 
Frizzo Construction Inc., 162 York Street, Auburn, NY 13021 
Bid Price = $177,875.00 
 
Bid #3 
V & B Underground Utilities Inc., 75 High Power Road, Rochester, NY  14623 
Bid Price = $182,650.05 
 
Bid #4 
Morsch Pipeline Inc., 3929 South Avon Road, Avon, NY  14414 
Bid Price = $193,600.00 
 
Bid #5 
Highlander Construction, 5774 Kester Road, Memphis, NY  13112 
Bid Price = $215,130.00 
 
Bid #6 
D.E. Tarolli, Inc., 6602 Herman Road, Warners, NY  13164 
Bid Price = $218,720.26 
 
Bid #7 
Nardozzi Paving & Construction, Inc., 124 North Genesee Street, Geneva, NY  14456 
Bid Price = $259,180.00 
 
Bid #8 
Randsco Pipeline, Inc., 672 A Frey Road, Macedon NY  14502 
Bid Price = 291,800.00 
 
Bid #9 
Burrows Bros., Inc., 656 Basket Road, Webster, NY  14580 
Bid Price = $409,895.00 
 
Bob Raeman took the bids with him and he will review them.   
 
The Village was projecting this project to come in around $200,000.  The Board authorized 
Clerk Reals to proceed with the process to borrow $100,000.  This would be paid back over a 
five year period, from the water fund.   
 
Mr. Raeman hopes to have a recommendation for the Village Board within two weeks.  At that 
time a special meeting would be held to award the bid. 
 
There being no further business to come before this Board motion was made by Trustee 
Blondell 2nd by Trustee Kumkey to close the bid opening and to adjourn at 8:10 am.  All 
members present voting AYE. 
 
Respectfully submitted,   
Lori A. Reals, Clerk/Treasurer 


